
                                                    

                                                 

   

 

DEAR STAR ACADEMY PARENTS, 

 

Star Academy’s 1st Read-a-Thon 

Winner: Easton 

Keep reading & Winning! 

                                      

 

 

As the new school year 
approaches please make sure you update 
any information or changes with the 
office.  

Thank you for your continuous 
patience, attentiveness, and support as 
we are always making changes to 
improve quality care for our families. If 
you have any questions or suggestions 
please feel free to stop by the office. 

 

Thank You, 

Veronica 

(702) 272-1717 

veronicaj@staracademynv.com 
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“Today I hurry off to school.  To 

work, learn and play.  I’m in a 

Brand New Grade this year. 

       What a Happy Day!” 

-Anonymous 

 

Back to School Monday                

August 13th, 2018 

 

Water day every Friday is still going on! 

Please remember to be fully dressed in 

swimwear (water shoes) at drop off. Every 

Friday until August 10, 2018! 

 

Events! 

The librarian makes monthly visits to 

Star Academy, if ever you would like to 

be apart of our story  time please sign 

up in the office. 

  

 

 

 


